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Dear friends of Make-A-Wish,

We're already approaching Easter and the holidays for some. Our thoughts
go out to those families who are not so lucky to be able to live through this
period in peace, and to the children who don't have the time to go hunting

for rabbits.

But in April, the Make-A-Wish movement is launching World Wish Month
around the world.

This is an opportunity to remind you that the Make-A-Wish Foundation of
Switzerland and Liechtenstein is one of the affiliates of the Make-A-Wish

International network. This is a great added value for us, as our direct
beneficiaries in Switzerland and Liechtenstein can benefit from the help of

the 39 other Make-A-Wish organisations when their wish takes place
abroad.

What are the wishes for 2024 for Make-A-Wish in
Switzerland and Liechtenstein ?

First and foremost, we were able to fulfil some very special wishes at the start of
the year, such as that of the bubbly Ariana, who wanted to spend some time
with sled dogs and was then able to enjoy an unforgettable stay at the Beau-

Rivage Palace in Lausanne. Her smile never left her face throughout the
weekend. 

 

 

Young Léon wanted to attend a concert by his favourite rapper, Luciano, at
Zurich's Hallenstadium, and his eyes are still full of stars. It was his first concert

and his admiration was at its peak

 

 

Other children went to the magical land of Disneyland Paris. "A lovely dream
that we didn't want to wake up from..." said one mum on the way home.

 

 

But also, as part of our support throughout the wish anticipation period, our hero
Dominik was able to take advantage of a great initiative to help him wait even

longer and look forward to what's going to happen to him soon. Having to wait a
few more months to be able to attend his first F1 race and meet his favourite

drivers, all "in real life", he was able to enjoy an incredible experience thanks to
a robot. From his home, he was able to visit the paddocks, take a behind-the-

scenes tour of the Bahrain Grand Prix and ask the drivers all sorts of questions,
as if he were there! It was an unforgettable adventure that has given him a huge

boost for the future!

 

This year, our ambition is to grant even more wishes so that as many children
as possible can enjoy the benefits of these therapies.

 

For more information on wishes

 

CLICK HERE 💫

A great gala to kick off the year in Lugano ! 
 

Our first major event of the year took place in the canton of Ticino. A
magnificent evening full of emotion and wonderful encounters took place on 24

February at the Hotel Splendide Royal. It raised our profile in this part of the
country and created new synergies with a host of partners. It was a real treat!

 

 

The rest of the year also promises to be full of events, some for families on
Mother's Day or around the theme of cinema, but also in support of our

foundation, such as the tombola organised by Cosplayers United 4 Charity
during Fantasy Basel.

 

For more information on our events

 

CLICK HERE ฀

 

Sign up now to run or walk in the Make-A-Wish colours
at the Race for Gift !

 

Get your trainers on and come and support our mission by signing up for this
charity run on the shores of Lake Geneva on 2 June. You can choose to run or
walk, and choose your distance (5 or 10 km), and become a Wish granter - the

magician or fairy who grants wishes!

 

To register, click here -> https://www.raceforgift.ch/project/make-a-wish
  

Every step you take will bring a child one step closer to fulfilling his or her wish.
Do it on your own, with friends, family or colleagues as part of a corporate team.

 

 

Another team-building activity is the Wish Challenge
Workshop.

 

This is an activity for company employees who want to immerse themselves in
the role of wish coordinator and take part in the design phase of a child's wish.
To be done with colleagues, this workshop allows employees to step outside

their chosen field, to demonstrate their solidarity and creativity in finding the best
concept and the right partners to make a child's most heartfelt wish come true. 

 

 

For more information about this activity, contact us at  info@makeawish.ch

 

 

Want to help us in a different way ? Here's an example
of a sporting challenge linked to crowdfunding: 

 

All our volunteers are fantastic. One of them has set herself an arduous and
inspiring challenge: to complete the 2024 Glacier Patrol while being sponsored

by her friends and family! Combining sporting effort with solidarity with sick
children is an experience you'll never forget.

 

So check out the Wish Team page ⬇ 
 

(https://www.givengain.com/project/manon-raising-funds-for-make-a-wish-
foundation-of-switzerland-and-liechtenstein-75558)

 

and now it's your turn to play! 

 

 

Follow us on social networks 💫 ⬇ 
 

DONATE

 

makeawish.ch
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